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De: Rich Prophet <rprophet@rtoero.ca>
Envoyé: 3 septembre 2021 22:01

A: Roger Regimbal

Objet: RTOERO Contribution

Roger,

The Board of Directors of RTOERO appreciate the work done by ACER-CART on
behalf of all the teachers of Canada. Consequently, we have forwarded to you the
sum of $10,000 to utilize as the organization deems important, whether it be for
advocacy during the upcoming election or research during the next few years.

All of our 82,000 members wish to commend you for your strong efforts, and we
wish you continued success in your projected endeavors during this upcoming
year which will require much effort on the executive's part.

Rich Prophet

Chair of RTOERO
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